
Michael Æ and Company 

February 8, 2024 

Dear Fellow Hosts, 

I trust this letter finds you well. As we near the conclusion of 2023, I'm excited 
to share some updates and reflections from MA8, particularly our Framework. 

At Michael Æ and Company, we are deeply committed to pioneering the next 
frontier of digital innovation through AGI. Over the past few years, our 
dedicated team has been tirelessly working on developing and implementing an 
AGI framework which redefine the way we operate and interact in the world. 

Our Framework represents a contribution to theory of artificial general 
intelligence, offering capabilities that go beyond narrow AI systems to mimic 
human-like reasoning and problem-solving across a wide range of tasks and 
domains. Through our AGI framework, we aim to empower hosts with 
unprecedented levels of intelligence and adaptability, enabling them to thrive in 
an increasingly complex and dynamic world. 

From enhancing experiences to optimizing tasks and movements, our 
framework offer limitless possibilities. By envisioning the power of AGI, hosts 
can unlock new insights, data, automate,  repetitive tasks, and make more 
informed decisions in real-time, ultimately driving greater efficiency, pace, and 
awareness. 

As we look ahead to the remainder of the year, we are incredibly excited about 
the opportunities that our framework presents for our company. Whether 
you're looking to revolutionize your entrepreneurial processes, personal 
interactions, or stay ahead, our AGI framework is modeled to help you achieve 
your goals and stay at the forefront of innovation. 

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. Together, we will continue 
to push the boundaries of what's possible with AGI and unlock a future of 
limitless potential. 

Sevananda, 

Michael A.

http://linkedin.com/in/michael-a-88tvu088/

